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MESSAGE	FROM	THE	PRESIDENT				
	
Our	Year-End	Newsletter	is	usually	mailed	in	December	but	we	had	an	urgent	request	by	National	Heritage	to	include	the	latest	MEDOC	Travel	
Insurance	pamphlet	so	that	our	members	who	travel	in	the	winter	can	benefit	from	the	discounts.		
	
As	the	annual	membership	dues	are	valid	from	January	1st	to	December	31st	of	each	year,	starting	immediately,	the	year-end	newsletter	will	be	
mailed	in	the	month	of	October	to	enable	members	to	pay	their	annual	dues	for	the	following	year.		The	“Membership	Dues	Renewal	Slip”	is	
included	in	order	for	you	to	complete	it	and	return	to	the	Confederation	Chapter	as	soon	as	possible.		
	
This	year	we	had	our	1st	combined	golf	tournament	with	the	By-Town	Chapter.		It	was	a	great	success.		We	had	71	players	and	raised	$3,000	for	our	
charities;	Confederation	Chapter	gave	$1,000	to	the	Canada	Post	Community	Foundation	and	$500	to	the	C.H.E.O.		(Children	Hospital	of	Eastern	
Ontario).	
	
SANTA	LETTER	LETTERS	
	
It	is	this	time	of	the	year	where	we	need	volunteers	to	answer	Santa	Letters.		The	lettrers	will	be	sent	directly	to	you	along	with	the	response	letters	
and	envelopes.		If	you	are	interested	in	this	worthy	cause,	please	contact	the	Chapter	or	email	us	at	Confederation_Chapter@bell.net	no	later	than	
November	10th,	2017.	
	
SCHOLARSHIPS	
	
By	popular	request,	the	National	Heritage	Club	Scholarship	Program	will	be	starting	next	Fall.		Three	(3)	scholarships	will	be	available	to	all	dues	
paying	members	of	the	previous	two	years	with	the	Heritage	Club.		This	information	is	on	the	National	site	at	www.heritageclub.ca		under	“Links“.			
	
GOODLIFE	
	
The	Heritage	Club	has	invested	in	your	health	and	wellness.		Online	registration	is	now	available	at		https://corporate.goodlifefitness.com	or	by	
phone	at	1-877-348-8742	(see	enclosed	document).			
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